
Attention all Webelo Scouts, Arrow of Light 
Scouts, and Those New to Scouting:

Troop 228 invites you to join them for a 
game of BROOM BALL!!!

Troop 228 invites Webelos Scouts, Arrow of Light Scouts 
and those new to Scouting, to join the Troop for an 
evening of “Broom Ball” at The Cube Ice Rink in 
Valencia.

WHEN: Sunday January 14th from 5PM to 6:30PM
WHO: Webelos Scouts, Arrow of Light Scouts, Those 
New to Scouting, and Parents
COST: THIS EVENT WILL BE FREE for all guests who 
register prior to the event

For more information, please contact Mr. Tezai at 
Scoutmaster@bsa228.org.

SEE YOU ON January 14th !!!


